
 

MARK BORUM 
222 S. Spring St. | 270-836-0570 | markwillisborum@gmail.com 

02-18-2022 

Dear Recipient :  

I’m writing to apply for a conditional use permit for a short-term rental of my recently 

purchased property at 222 S. Spring St. I’m a Louisville native who lives out of state and 

recently purchased the home to have a place to stay while visiting my family over the 

summer and holidays. In order to offset the expense of my mortgage while I’m away, I’d like 

the opportunity to list my property on Airbnb. I will maintain strict regulations to ensure that 

any guests are respectful to my neighbors and the community at large. I look forward to your 

thoughts on the matter and am hoping for the best. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Borum 


